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April/May 2021 Graduate Newsletter 
 

April 15 Reenrollment begins 
 
April 23 Works-in-Progress – Andreas Strasser 1:30 pm EST
 https://princeton.zoom.us/j/98685048198  
 
April 27 Spring term ends 
 
May 4 Andrew Dechet, PhD defense (Zoom address TBA, 1:00 pm EST) 
 
May 6 Princeton Research Day 2021, researchday.princeton.edu 
 

Important Notices 

 
• University-related travel is currently suspended and only permissible on an exceptional 

basis per the latest University guidelines found on the International Princeton Travel site. 
Graduate students who are granted permission to travel by Global Safety and Security are 
required to submit their travel plans in  Enroll My Trip, the University’s travel registration 
system. The Enroll My Trip tool is required for all graduate students engaging in 
permissible University-sponsored domestic or international travel. Students who have 
been reviewed and approved for travel must attach documentation of that approval as 
part of their reenrollment request. 

 
• If you plan on presenting a paper in another department, please let Lynn know the date as 

soon as possible so that we can check that it will not conflict with other events already 
scheduled on the department calendar. Once the date is firm, we will publicize the event on 
the German website/social media. 

 
• The recently created The Service Point is a new one stop shop for your questions related to 

Housing, TigerCards, Parking Permits, Bikes and Scooters, Paw Points, Commuter Options, 
Passport Photos, and Notary Services.  
609-258-8300  

     Schedule an appointment  
Live chat available M-F 8:45am-5:00pm  
Contact us using our online form 

 
• Please submit items for the news section of the German department website through 

the new webform available on the department’s website. The form streamlines 
the process for submitting stories without any back and forth about what information 
is needed in order to post a story.  
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• The Graduate School has launched improvements to My Financials, the centralized home 

for graduate student financial information in TigerHub. My Financials continues to  offer 
the traditional resources while also integrating access to paycheck history and graduate 
assistance programs, all in one place.  

 
• The University Center for Human Values is accepting applications to the Laurance S. 

Rockefeller Graduate Prize Fellowship for the 2021-22 academic year. Those wishing to 
apply should submit an online application on the Global Programs System (search Program 
Name: Rockefeller and Show: Scholarship). 
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